Smith, George

From: John Arnold <john.phillip.arnold@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, March 21, 2018 4:29 PM

To: SWD_Waste; Black, Alexis

Subject: Re: WACS 87895 Inspection Response

Attachments: Erosion Maintenance Cells 3 and 4.jpg; Erosion Maintenance Cell 5.jpg

Additional photos documenting intermediate cover maintenance on Cells 3, 4, and 5.

On Mon, Mar 19, 2018 at 2:20 PM, John Arnold <john.phillip.arnold@gmail.com> wrote:
I've attached a response addressing the items listed in the latest inspection report. Please let me know if you need
anything else or if you have any questions. I'll let you know when we receive an inspection date from the fire marshal.

Thanks,

(813)477-1719

John Arnold, P.E.
Ph. (813) 477-1719
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